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Standard Chartered Bank and Intermediate Capital Group PLC (“ICG”) issued a press release
this week regarding a new €1.45bn ESG-linked subscription facility for ICG Europe Fund VIII,
with the lending group comprised of Standard Chartered Bank, BNP Paribas, ANZ Banking
Group Limited, ING Bank and Royal Bank of Canada. The facility utilizes ICG’s ESG ambitions
to deliver sustainable outcomes. The release is available here.  
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